

Berkley School Parent Teacher Organization, Inc. 2020-2021 Membership

Dear Parent/Guardian.

Welcome to another year at Berkley Street School! We would like to take this opportunity to introduce you to the Berkley Street School's Parent-Teacher Organization (PTO) and ask ALL families to support our school by joining the PTO this year!

Annual membership dues for the 2020/2021 school year is only \$10.00 PER FAMILY

The PTO sponsors educational and enrichment programs, field trips, classroom extras and fun social events for both students and parents. All of the money raised by the PTO, either through membership dues or fundraising events, goes directly back to the children and the school. Membership does not require you to attend meetings or volunteer, but we gladly welcome you to do so!

So, who is the PTO? The PTO is all of us—parents, teachers, administrators and staff—all working together to make Berkley Street School the best it can be for our children.

Please send in the form below along with \$10 in an envelope marked "PTO Membership", if your child will be attending Hybrid. If not, you can always mail in the bottom portion with your check to: BERKLEY

		C. MEMBERSHIP 2020-2021	
, , ,	strationcheck payable to	Berkley School PTO, Inc. Tcheck payable to Berkley School PTO	O, Inc.
Family La	ast Name:		
Child 1: First Name	Grade	Teacher	
Child 2: First Name	Grade	Teacher	
Child 3: First Name	Grade	Teacher	